
Community pop-up
testing sites open

Dingle, Kirkdale and Old Swan
One Stop Shops are opening

as SMART testing pop-up sites

liverpool.gov.uk/
smarttesting

Let’s get tested
Let’s get life going again

liverpool.gov.uk/smarttesting
#LetsGetTested



Community pop-up testing sites open 
We’re still encouraging everyone living, working or studying in 
Liverpool to get a free Covid-19 test, as part of the city’s SMART 
testing programme.

If you have NO SYMPTOMS you can just pop in for a quick lateral 
flow Covid test. Don’t forget to take your mobile phone, if you have 
one, and your face covering.

 December
Thurs 10th - Sat 12th December    	 9am 	 - 	5pm

Thurs 17th -	Sat 19th December    	 9am 	 - 	5pm 

Thurs 17th - Sat 19th December    	 9am 	 - 	5pm         
(Kirkdale also open Wednesday 16th December	 9am 	 - 	5pm)

Wed 23rd - Thurs 24th December    	 9am 	 - 	5pm

Tues 29th - Thurs 31st December     	 10am - 	4pm      
(Kirkdale also open Mon 28th December	 10am - 	4pm)

 January
Every Thurs - Sat from 7th - 30th January	 9am 	 - 	5pm

We want everyone to get tested regularly, before everyday activities 
like shopping, going to the hairdressers, the gym or for a night out. 

There’s also two pop-up sites in the Town Hall and Liverpool One for 
anyone who’s out and about in the city centre.

There’s no need to book, just turn up.

For a full list of centres go to: 	 			 
www.liverpool.gov.uk/smarttesting

Let’s Get Tested Liverpool - Let’s get life going again


